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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the public

permitting process. I know this project will have a positive impact on the environment, communities surrounding

the site and Idahoans.

 

The project will bring huge economic benefits to the rural communities surrounding the project site. Midas Gold

will directly employ 400-500 employees during construction and operations. Payroll is expected to exceed $34

million. These numbers do not even capture the indirect jobs I am confident nearby towns will see from the

Stibnite Gold Project.

 

While the economic benefits of this project cannot be ignored, it also will transform an area in need for

environmental repair. It is for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward

as outlined in alternative 2 within this 60-day comment period.

 

I would also like to add that my son and I both work for an open pit gold mine in Nevada but live in Idaho. The

amount of financial support the mine does for the community is unbelievable. This mine will bring so much more

than is expected to the communities. We hope to be able to work in Idaho and not Nevada.


